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Follow the will of the people of Oregon, the people you’re supposed to be 

representing! We voted that the kicker is part of the Constitution of Oregon back in 

2000 and it’s YOUR JOB as elected officials to upheld the policies enacted by the 

people. Stop going against the people for your own special interest General Fund pet 

projects and return OUR MONEY to the people who need it the most especially in 

these trying times when inflation and cost of living is through the roof. I OPPOSE. 


